
Kiveton Park Medical Practice Patient Participation Group  
Wednesday 15th August 2018 

 
 
Attendees: Keith Emsden, Alicia Higgins, Katrina Fletcher, Becky Clowes, Marsha Rayners, Jean Hirst 
 
Apologies: Helen Greer-Waring, Barry Winterbottom, Sandra Williams 
 

1. Welcome and apologies 
 
Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 

2. Minutes of July meeting and approval  
 
The minutes were approved as a true record.  
 

3. Any matters arising  
 
None.  
 

4. Treasure’s Report  
 
The balance still remains at £872.31.  
 

5. Vice chair/ secretary’s report  
 
Helen is still waiting for the approval from CRY for the CRY 50/50. 
 

6. News from the surgery 
 
15/16th September is the next CRY weekend at the surgery.  
21st September is the next Macmillan coffee morning at the surgery.  
 

7. Talk by Alicia Higgins on her fortnight voluntary work in Zanzibar  
 
Alicia gave a presentation about all the work she completed in Zanzibar with a local secondary 
school. She spoke about the areas that challenged her and the areas that shocked her.  
 

8. Any important business 
 
The next network meeting is 4th September.  
 

9. Date of the next meeting  
 
The next meeting is 19th September 2018. 


